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Minutes of the Regular Meeting 
Town Board—Town of Amity 

March 21, 2011 
 

Supervisor John Francisco called the Regular Town Board meeting to order at 7:00PM 
Present:   Councilman, Jeff Zenoski, Mark Presutti, and Brian Clendenin 
Deputy Supervisor: John Francisco 
Highway Superintendant: Jim Reniff 
Deputy Town clerk:  Christina Baker 
Absent:      Supervisor Lois Reynolds, Town Clerk Richard Winterhalter 
Also Present   James Glathar, David Meheubacker 
 
The Town Clerk presented minutes from previous meetings to the board.  Reading of the 
minutes was waived.  Each member of the board had a copy of the minutes which they read.   
Motion to accept made by Jeff Zenoski and second by Mark Presutti Motion Carried 4-0-0. 
 
Abstracts were reviewed by all Council members 
 
General Fund Abstract – #4   (50-59) Total $ 11,824.51  
Highway Fund Abstract- #4   (51) Total $7,030.36 
 
A motion was made by Councilman Jeff Zenoski to approve the bills 2nd by Councilman Mark 
Presutti   with Carried 4-0-0 
 
Presented proposal to transfer $500.00 from the assessor’s account for answering the phone, 
taking messages, ect. Motion to accept made by Councilman Mark Presutti, Second by Jeff 
Zenoski. Motion Carried 4-0-0. 
 
Motion to accept Local Law on regulating the control of cattle, sheep, horses, and any other 
domesticated animal within the Town of Amity, tabled at previous meeting. Motion to accept by 
Councilman Mark Presutti, Second by Brian Clendenin. Motion carried 4-0-0 
 
Jim Reniff would like to know if Wil-Mac Park was deeded to the Village of Belmont why The 
Town does the upkeep on it?  Looking  into it. 
 
John Francisco set meeting to close at 7:19pm. Motion made by Councilman Brian Clendenin. 
Second  by Mark Presutti. 4-0-0. 
 
Executive Session at 7:20pm, Closed at 8:45pm. 
 
Open for regular meeting at 8:45 pm. 
Adjourned at 9:00pm. Motion by Councilman Mark Presutti. Second by Jeff Zenoski. 4-0-0. 
  
Next Regular Meeting for the Town of Amity was set for April 4, 2011 at 7:00 PM. 
 
  
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Christina Baker, 
Deputy Town Clerk 
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